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www.donemanaps.com        02871398633       Principal: Mrs G Hay B.Ed. (Hons.) PQH

20th March 2020
Dear Parent
School closes today due to the coronavirus outbreak.  We want to thank you all for your support and encouragement during these difficult times and we hope and pray to see everyone, healthy and well, again very soon.  
In the interim you have your child's home learning pack to work through from now until the planned Easter holidays.  Beginning on Monday 20th April teachers will begin uploading work onto our home learning platform on our school website as yesterday's letter explained.

As you may have seen in the media last night, the Minister has asked schools to provide care for children of key workers.  I would like to stress that this will be about care, not education.  
Please telephone school today if you feel you meet the key worker criteria as set out by the Minister https://www.education-ni.gov.uk/news/letter-minister-education-education-sector.  We will use this information to offer places based on our capacity and guidance we receive from the Minister.  Please be aware that the situation is changing rapidly and only families with an offer of a place can attend school and only when directed to do so by the school.
School is closed, however, we are doing what we can to support our families given these unprecedented circumstances.
Yours sincerely, 
G Hay

(Principal)

